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26 September 2016

Dear Year 6 Student

I am writing to let you know about some of the transition events that will take place at Caedmon
College this year for Year 6 students. I know that choosing a secondary school and thinking about
starting a new school can feel very daunting and so the College will put on many events throughout
the year to try to make the process easier for you.

Year n Evening: Thurs 2 er, from 6.00pm — 8.00pm (All Welcom

The College will be open for you to walk around our Scoresby Site with your family, participate in
some activities in each of the subject areas and meet key members of staff. Information about
assessments and our new curriculum will be available. Our current Year 7 students will be showcasing
the work that they have completed this half term and there will be opportunity to chat with Year 7
parents about life at Caedmon College Whitby.

Individual Visits

If you would like to visit Caedmon College Whitby for a private look around, either during school hours
or after school, you are always welcome. Please contact our Scoresby Site (contact details below) to
arrange a visit.

Transition Visits

Later in the school year (usually in the Summier Term), I will be visiting every local primary school.
During the visit to your primary school, I will give you a transition booklet and aliow you the
opportunity to ask any questions that you have about Caedmon College Whitby. If you are particularly
nervous, I can organise extra visits. If you have any questions in the meantime, please use the contact
details below to get in touch with me.

If you make the decision to join us in September:

Year 6 Transition Open Evening: Thursday 6 July, from 4.00pm — 5.30pm

You will discover who your Coach is and where your Base Group will be in September. There will be
the opportunity to meet some of your new class mates and to ask your Coach any questions that you
would like to be answered ahead of your transition. Again, you are welcome to explore the College
buildings and there will be activities involving all the family!

Transition Week: Monday 10 July — Friday 14 July
If you decide to come to Caedmon College in Year 7, you are invited to join us for our transition week.

During the week, all of our current students move up into the next year group and you would become
a member of our new Year 7. You will meet your Coach and get the chance to try out your new
timetable. By the end of the week, you will be feeling at home at the College!
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